Dear staff:

Happy International Self Care Day! 
Most people are reasonably healthy and well as children. As we get older however, we are faced with the challenges and temptations of life such as food, alcohol and tobacco, and the opportunity for inactive lifestyles. We are faced with choices, and risks.
Unfortunately the common result of these choices – obesity, physical inactivity, tobacco use, alcohol abuse and unhealthy diets – are the cause of today’s epidemic of heart attacks and strokes, cancers, diabetes, chronic respiratory disease and other ‘noncommunicable diseases.’
The good news is that it is possible to reduce substantially our risk of these diseases by adjusting our lifestyles, taking more care of ourselves by practicing self-care.
Is self-care hard to do? Some elements certainly are, such as the difficulty that smokers have in quitting tobacco use. But there is much that most of us can do to help ourselves to stay healthy and to help prevent or delay lifestyle diseases. The way forwards for most of us is to take small steps in positive directions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]July 24th has been designated as International Self Care Day. I am attaching a self care ‘Wellness Log” for you to use if you wish. 

